
COMMUNITY UPDATE  | JUNE 26, 2024

301 St. Ann’s Road  
250-286-5700  
info@campbellriver.ca 
www.campbellriver.ca

PROPERTY TAXES FOR THE
CITY ARE DUE JULY 2, 2024

Find payment options at
campbellriver.ca/property-taxes

These funds support the most important services in our
community, including water, sewer, emergency response,
road maintenance and more.

There are many ways to pay – from mail to bank transfers
– however you choose, make sure you leave enough time
for processing before the deadline.

Haven’t received your tax notice? Contact the City or log
in to your My City account to review your information.

CURBSIDE COLLECTION REMINDERS

Collection will not take place on the Canada Day
statutory holiday; the schedule will move forward
one weekday and resume on Tuesday, July 2.

Register for Curbside Collection updates at
campbellriver.ca/CR-Recycles-App.

CLOSED - MONDAY, JULY 1, 2024

City Hall, Community Centre, Downtown Safety Office,
Dogwood Operations Centre and the Sportsplex.

The City of Campbell River will be observing the Canada Day
statutory holiday.

SERVICE UPDATES AND HOURS

ORGANICS REMINDERS

Campbell River accepts food and yard waste year-round      
as part of the weekly curbside collection program. 

There is a 360-litre limit, per household, per week.

Use strong lidded containers for your exterior bins made       
of plastic, rubber, or galvanized steel. 

Yard waste, like lawn clippings and leaves, that does not
contain food waste, may be placed in paper yard waste bags.

For more information, visit campbellriver.ca/organics.


